
From: Kyle Gyurics  
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 4:20 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] SPPC-Transit Projects 

  

Hi,  

 

If my opinion/voice could be considered on the issue of Transit; 

  

Residency in a forward-looking city that the London Plan outlines requires a diminishment of 

car-centric planning in order to foster better transport/travel options for the many residents who 

do not drive.  

  

I would like to see BRT - Bus Rapid Transit - move forward, as planned, without further delay.  

  

Thanks, 

 

Kyle Gyurics, London ON, N6A 

- Senior IT Consultant 
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